## **Diane Williamson**

From: Lisa Pecora <L.Pecora@perkinseastman.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 5:17 PM

To: Diane Williamson

Cc: Bristol Warren; Ana Riley; Adam McGovern; Danielle Carey; Joe Drown;

dpotter@parecorp.com; Annelise Boylan

**Subject:** BWRSD - MHHS Request for Continuance

**Caution:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Diane and Members of the Bristol Planning Board,

We would like to request a continuance for the Mt Hope High School project, to be continued at the May 8. 2025 Planning Board Hearing

Thank you,

Lisa

## Lisa Pecora, AIA, LEED® AP BD+C, WELL® AP

Senior Associate

20 Ashburton Place, Floor 8 | Boston, MA 02108 | US M. 978 760 7677 T. 617 449 4036 E. Lpecora@perkinseastman.com

## www.perkinseastman.com

This message is sent by Perkins Eastman Architects DPC, and/or its Affiliates, and is intended exclusively for the persons to whom it is addressed. This communication may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you are not the named addressee, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy, or disseminate any part of this message.